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SUTHERLAND HIGH SCHOOL ANNUAL GOLF DAY 
6 June 2024   Irene Country Club 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

Please join us on Thursday, 6 June 2024 at Irene Country Club for our Annual Golf Day. 
This wonderful venue will be a great benefit to sponsors, offering fantastic exposure 
throughout the entire day to our golfers and many players from the community.  

 

Irene Country Club has recently undergone renovations and upgrades making it one of 
the prestigious golf courses in Pretoria offering pristine greens and scenic fairways. 

  

We ask you to kindly assist us in any of these ways:  

  
1. Taking part with a four-ball at a cost of R4500 (@R5500 including carts) and promote 

your company by sponsoring a hole. 

This includes a four ball, halfway lunch, prize giving dinner, welcome bag, and the 
opportunity to advertise your company/school on the tee box. 

*Please note that there are only 8 signature holes for advertising at a cost of R3000 
each and 10 standard holes for advertising at a cost of R2000 each. 

 

2. If you would like to sponsor a hole without playing, the cost will be R3000 each for 
signature 8 holes or R2000 each for 10 standard holes. This will include an opportunity 
to advertise your company/school on the tee box. Your company/school will also be 
acknowledged at the prize-giving function. 

 

3. Giving a financial or product donation of your choice for our Prize Giving Auction dinner. 
Your company will be acknowledged at the prize-giving function. 

 

4. Should you wish to enter a four-ball without sponsoring a hole, the cost is R1125 per 
player or R4500 per four-ball, which includes green fees, a welcome bag, halfway house 
lunch, dinner and a prize giving dinner (excludes carts at R500 per cart). 

 

We look forward to your support for this event. If you have any queries or require 
further information, please send an email to the PR Office at pro@sutherlandhs.co.za. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

   

  Mr P. Stone 

 Principal 
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